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Positive Parent Education Film Gala Presentations 

“I Have Arrived” - Parent-Child Film Appreciation and Sharing Session 

 

To assist parents in supporting the healthy growth of their children and acquiring the 

knowledge and skills of taking care of their children’s mental health, the Positive Parent 

Education Film Gala Presentations organised by the Education Bureau (EDB) in 

collaboration with the Committee on Home-School Co-operation and Jockey Club 

“Peace and Awareness” Mindfulness Culture in Schools Initiative (funded by the Hong 

Kong Jockey Club Charities Trust) was successfully conducted from November to 

December 2024.  In view of the overwhelming enrolment and responses, EDB will 

organise additional four sessions of “I Have Arrived” - Parent-Child Film Appreciation 

and Sharing Session from February to April 2025. 

 

Apart from film appreciation, EDB has also invited educational psychologists to share 

with parents on the tips of enhancing the emotional well-being of families, as well as 

ways to listen to their children’s voices and promote parent-child relationship during the 

interactive session of the Sharing Session, to guide parents to rethink the way of getting 

along with their children.  The activity concerned is free of charge.  The details of the 

activity is as follows: 

 

Film 

Description: 

“I have arrived”, produced with the funding provided by the Hong Kong 

Jockey Club Charities Trust, uses clocks as the core image and captures the 

daily interactions between a father who runs a restaurant and his daughter 

and mother from a child’s perspective.  The 40-minute film aims to guide 

parents to reflect on their interactions with their children and to enhance 

parent-child relationship as well as the emotional well-being of family 

members. 

 

“I have arrived” is a Hong Kong film directed by Yan Yan Mak, starring 

Alan Luk, Lily Poon, and child actress Leona Li.  The film garnered 

several award at the Independent Short Awards in Los Angeles, USA, 

including Best Foreign-Language Short of the Season (Special Jury 

Award), Best Children Short, Best Original Story, and Best Female 

Director, Best Actor (Alan Luk), and Best Child/Young Actress (Leona Li). 

 

 



    

 

Event Date 

and Time: 

Session 1: 6:45 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. of 28 February 2025 (Friday) 

Session 2: 6:45 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. of 14 March 2025 (Friday) 

Session 3: 6:45 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. of 28 March 2025 (Friday) 

Session 4: 6:45 p.m. to 8:15 p.m. of 11 April 2025 (Friday) 

 

Event Venue: Lecture Theatre (WB), 4/F, West Block, EDB Kowloon Tong 

Education Services Centre, 19 Suffolk Road, Kowloon Tong 

 

Event Target: Parents of primary and secondary schools and their children  

 

 

Interested parents can register directly through clicking the link or scanning the QR code 

below, and each participant can reserve a maximum of four places (including parents and their 

children) during registration. All applications will be processed on a 

first-come-first-served basis and will not be accepted once the quota is exhausted.  For 

enquiries, please contact the Home-School Co-operation and Parent Education Section of 

EDB at 3698 4376. 

 

https://www.chsc.hk/show_content.php?lang_id=2&c_id=2449&category_id= -1 
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